From: Nichonar Peters

To: WHDPRAComments; Nichonar Peters
Subject: FMLA: Proposed Forms Revision - WH-380-E
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 1:04:07 PM
Hello,

I hope you are well. I just read the revised draft of Form WH-380-E and I like that on page (3)
of (6) it provides for a more clear response from the provider to the employer regarding
overnight stays and any incapacitation for a continuous period of time in a hospital,
hospice or residential medical care facility. It is more clear than the current form. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Nichonar Peters
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